
 

 

 

 

Stacy Yearling 
DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SERVICES & SPECIAL EDUCATION 

 
915 E. Summit Avenue ● Oconomowoc, WI 53066 

p 262-560-2156 ● f 262-560-2173 ● e YearlingS@oasd.org ● oasd.org 

 
Declaracion de Traduccion:  Estamos trabajando diligentemente para traducir nuestros documentos al español. Por favor comuníquese con la escuela de 
su hijo para aclaración. Si todavía necesitas aclaración, por favor comuníquese con Translate@oasd.org. 

 
Nondiscrimination:  The Oconomowoc Area School District provides assurance that no student is discriminated against because of the student's sex, race, 
color, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or physical, mental, emotional, or learning disability. 

 
 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 

You have requested that your child be considered for early entrance to five year old kindergarten. Please carefully 
review the documents included in this packet of information. 

Frequently Asked Questions about Early Entrance to Five Year Old Kindergarten- this document may help you 
to understand why our policy for early admission is very stringent. 

Applications for Early Entrance – please complete the enclosed forms and return to the address listed. This 

application must be received no later than April 1. 

Early Entrance Procedure – this document outlines the components of the early entrance evaluation. Your 

signature on this letter will give us your written consent to contact the providers you have listed on the 
application and conduct the Early Entrance Assessment as listed in the evaluation grid enclosed. Name of 

your child 

                       (please print). The evaluation sessions will be scheduled to take place 
during the school day at a time and place to be determined. 

Please understand that most children are not recommended for early entrance to five-year old kindergarten. The 

decision to allow a child to start school early affects him or her far beyond the Kindergarten year. Your child will be 

much younger than many of his/her classmates throughout their years in school and when they start college. As such, 
your child may be at risk for social, emotional, physical and even academic immaturities compared to others in their 

grade. Please consider these risks as you proceed with the early entrance process. 

A recommendation to grant or deny early entrance will be made by the early entrance team and presented to the 
Superintendent of Schools. The Superintendent, acting on behalf of the Board of Education, has the discretion and final 

authority to decide whether or not the child is to be admitted to five year old kindergarten. 

Please call the Director of Student Services at 262-560-2156, if you have questions regarding these forms or procedures. 

Sincerely, 

 
Stacy Yearling  

Director of Special Education/Student 

Services 262-560-2156 

 

 
Your signature on this letter will give us your written consent to contact the providers you have listed 

on the application and conduct the Early Entrance Assessment as listed in the evaluation grid enclosed. 
 

 

 

__________________________________________                 _________________________________________ 

Parent Signature/Date                  OASD Staff Signature/Date Received 
 

 

 


